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2016 was the year of a new Cycling Master Plan that was adopted by 

Council in the fall.  Staff did a fantastic job on this Master Plan and 

the CAC had a lot of valuable input.   

www.londonbikes.ca is the website where a lot of public input was 

gathered and is still a resource for much of the information. 

The CAC 2017 work plan will reflect many of the Actions & Recom-

mendations contained in the CMP summery book, Page 15-19 

 

To help increase awareness of im-

proved cycling infrastructure and help 

promote positive attitude towards   

cycling, a rather ambitious project was 

undertaken by the members of the 

CAC. 

The committee purchased a supply of bicycle lights to give away as a 

safety promotion.   

A team of CAC members went to downtown park to meet cyclist , for 

the purpose of promoting safe cycling and give away these lights and 

reflective materials. 

 

The committee also participated in the Home Show Jan 27,28,29 and 

be part of the City's displays 

 



With the help of city staff CAC members were able to talk to many visitors about Bike Safety and the current 

progress of cycling infrastructure.  

To further educate the public, a set of safety questions were mounted on a bicycle wheel and right answers 

were offered prizes. 

 

The public had an opportunity to spin the bicycle wheel and could win a prize for successfully answer a skill 

testing question. 

 

It made for a very interesting time as many of these simple questions had so many varying answers by the par-

ticipants. 

 



The most popular item was the Bike & Walk map.  People sought out the City’s display just to get a map. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many of City Staff Transportation department were on hand to answer questions about the proposed connec-

tion from Richmond to Adelaide, Shift, and Dundas Place. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These display's were very in-

formative and led to interesting 

discussions. 

Some one at the transportation 

department made this very clear 

display that was glued to the floor 

with the proposed cycle track for 

Downtown on Queens Ave. 

 

 

For Canada 150 celebrations, CAC members are planning a 150 k ride together with the BIKE FESTIVAL 

planned for June 25. 

www.londonbikefest.com for all the details as they develop. 

 

 

      

 


